A letter from Andy Kline, posted on Fanda Eagles by Bonnie, on Feb 24, 2011:

Hi,

Below is the latest information from NTM regarding future investigations. This information will be posted publically soon.

"Plans to launch independent investigations of past child abuse within NTM are moving forward this week.

Representatives of New Tribes Mission continue meeting today with the new independent coordinator who will administer the entire investigative process. The coordinator is Pat Hendrix, an experienced child sexual abuse investigator who has served as an ombudsperson and facilitator in previous investigations.

The primary purpose of the meeting is to ensure that Ms. Hendrix has a framework that allows her to operate completely independently of New Tribes Mission."

If you know a survivor of NTM abuse or parents of survivors who may be interested in receiving these updates, please ask them to contact me and I will add their address to this list.

Sincerely, Andy Kline

http://fandaeagles.com/forums/viewtopic.php?f=5&t=534&hilit=Pat+Hendrix&start=10